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To: Mr. Patrick Lennberg  
 
From: Daniel Takami, President, Grand Island Resources 
  
Subject: Thirty-day extension for TR-10 Quarterly Report  
 
Date: 30 October 2023 
 
Due to Administrative issues, Grand Island Resources respectfully request a thirty-day extension 
for our Technical Revision-10 Third Quarter Report.  
 
We anticipate it will be submitted much sooner however the thirty days gives us the window that 
if needed we can use. 
  
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Daniel J. Takami  
President, Grand Island Resources 
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